
 

 
Joyce Pang, CFA, Named March Volunteer of the Month 
 
Volunteering is about filling a need, and Joyce Pang has definitely done that. Our 

volunteer of the month for March is co-chair of the Fixed Income Community of Interest, 

one of CFALA’s largest COIs. 

“Here in Southern California, we have some of the biggest fixed income shops in the 

world with a myriad of industry experts. When I took on my post at the beginning of our 

group’s creation, my goal was to put on events with relevant topics and noteworthy 

speakers. I’m proud of what we’ve done so far,” said Pang, who became co-chair late in 

2013 and has guided the COI ever since. “We’ve had high profile speaker 

presentations, panel discussions, and social events that help members stay informed 

about the latest news affecting the global fixed income industry.” 

An analyst in the fixed income portfolio risk management team at TCW, Pang got her 

charter in 2012 and joined the society that year. She had previously received her CIPM 

designation through the CFA Institute. 

“Fixed income is a significant area of interest for our local community, so it’s definitely 

been an honor for me to chair this committee,” Pang said. “Of course, the events are 

also a great opportunity for networking and generally getting to know other people in the 

industry. I encourage anyone with an interest in fixed income to come to our events.” 

Pang previously worked at MetWest as a performance analyst managing the firm’s 

GIPS® compliance, composite calculation and performance measurement analysis. 



Prior to that, she was an associate at Ernst & Young where she served as an external 

auditor for various financial services and investment management firms. She earned a 

BA in Business Economics from the University of California, Santa Barbara. 


